
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Tuesday 25th February 2025 
 

Dear parents and guardians,      
 

Pheasant Class have received an exciting invitation from our friends at Bishop Luffa 
to attend their matinee performance of Bugsy Malone on Tuesday 4th March, 

alongside our other partnership schools. The show will start at 1:30pm with an 
approximate run time of 2 hours (including a short interval).  

 
We are intending to travel to Bishop Luffa by car, and pick-up will then be at Bishop 

Luffa School after the event at 3:30pm.  To try to keep costs down as much as 
possible, we would be grateful to any parents who are able to support with transport 

to this event - those parents who are able to help with transport are also very 
welcome to join us in watching the performance.  

 

If, for any reason, you are not able to arrange pick-up form Bishop Luffa School and 
you would rather we brought your child back to Lavant to be picked up here, then 

please do let us know.  
 

Could you please log-in to Arbor to give digital permission for your child or children 
to attend the event and to travel to Bishop Luffa by car? If you are able to support 

with transport, could you please let the office know in person, or by emailing 
office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk and also indicate if you would like to stay to enjoy 

the performance. 
 

Thank you as always for your support with your child’s learning experiences.  No 
doubt this will be a fantastic afternoon and a brilliant opportunity for all partnership 

schools to come together to enjoy the talent on show! 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 

 
 

 
Daniel Taylor 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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